
Jan 19, 2025 

Vehicle Break-in on White Oak Falls Ct reported in White Oak Springs – Report of 

a vehicle break-in early morning of 1/19/2025 just before 5am. 

Crime 1 – Multiple persons in a grey/dark-grey car, stopped in front of the resident’s 

property and broke the window of their work truck parked on the street. 

Security cameras by neighbors did capture some pictures of this crime and these were 

sent to an HOA Board member to provide this report for awareness.  The resident did 

report the break-in to the police as well.  The HOA Board did review the Flock Camera 

for any vehicles with this description between 4-6am, and only 4 vehicles entered White 

Oak Springs during this period, with only one that has entered ONCE in the last 30 

days, also matching the description.  Pictures are provided below. 

Hopefully, the police are able to locate the vehicle by its license plate and arrest 

someone for this crime.  A special THANK YOU to the neighbors that shared these 

incidents and had footage to share with the other resident/homeowners that were the 

victim of the crime and for helping them out. 

THIS IS IMPORTANT, don’t just do nothing.  Please always report suspected activity 

to the Sheriff’s office and email the HOA Board the pictures and feedback so we can 

add a crime awareness report. 

Sheriff’s non-emergency number is 713-221-6000, option 1 

APM at 713-686-4692 

HOA Board at WOSHOABoard@gmail.com. 

Pictures below are provided by multiple residents’ security cameras and the vehicle that 

was broken into: 
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Vehicle break-in pictures: 

  

 



 

Security Cameras on White Oak Falls Ct showing the vehicle turning around and back 

towards Gentry Rd: 

 

 

  



Security Camera on Gentry Rd showing the crime/break-in: 

 

 



 

Flock Safety captures – the only vehicle that has entered only ONE time in 30 days: 

 



 

 

 

 


